
1899-S
Sponsor(s): House Committee on State Government (originally
sponsored by Representatives Bush, McIntire, Cairnes, Keiser,
DeBolt, Hatfield, Benson, Santos, Roach, Miloscia, Barlean, Lovick,
Casada, O’Brien, Morell, Simpson, Mielke, Jackley, Pearson, Romero,
Eickmeyer, Ruderman, Sump, Linville, D. Schmidt, Campbell, Esser,
Hunt, Hurst and Schual-Berke)

Brief Description: Prohibiting the use of social security numbers
and drivers’ license numbers in professional licenses.

HB 1899-S - DIGEST

(DIGEST AS ENACTED)

Provides that social security numbers and drivers’ license
numbers may not be used as part of a professional license.
Professional licenses containing such information that are in
existence on the effective date of this section shall comply with
this section by the next renewal date.

Takes effect January 1, 2002.


